

Mayors for Peace

c/o Hiroshima Peace Culture Foundation, 1-5 Nakajima-cho, Naka-ku, Hiroshima 730-0811 Japan Phone: 81-82-242-7821 Fax: 81-82-242-7452 E-mail: mayorcon@pcf.city.hiroshima.jp Special Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United Nations

October 24, 2011

The Honorable Ana Olivera Mayor of Montevideo URUGUAY

Appointment for an Executive Mayor of Mayors for Peace

Dear Mayor Olivera:

I trust this letter finds you well.

Thank you for your gracious acceptance to be an Executive Mayor of Mayors for Peace.

In accordance with the provisions of section 5 of Article 4 in the Covenant of the Mayors for Peace, I hereby officially appoint you as an Executive Mayor.

I sincerely hope that you would continue to support activities of Mayors for Peace and work together with us toward the elimination of nuclear weapons and realization of lasting world peace.

Sincerely yours,

MATSUI Kazumi

Mayor of Hiroshima

松井一實

President of Mayors for Peace

モンテビデオ市長 アナ・オリベラ 様

平和市長会議 会長 広島市長 松井一實

平和市長会議理事の就任について

拝啓 時下ますます御清栄のこととお喜び申し上げます。

この度は、平和市長会議の理事への就任について、快くお受けいただき誠に ありがとうございます。

つきましては、平和市長会議規約第4条第5項の規定により、正式に貴殿を 理事に選任いたします。

今後とも、核兵器廃絶と世界恒久平和の実現に向けて、平和市長会議の活動 に御協力をいただきますようお願いいたします。

敬具